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Measure Description: 
Expands 90-day grace period for employment to all licensees who are licensed by Teacher Standards and 
Practices Commission. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Chief Education Office (CEdO), Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC), Department of Education 
(ODE), School Districts, Teacher Standards and Practices Commission (TSPC) 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
Costs related to the measure are anticipated to be minimal - See explanatory analysis. 
 

Summary of Revenue Impact: 
Revenues related to the measure are anticipated to be minimal - See explanatory analysis 
 
Analysis: 
The bill expands a 90-day grace period for employment, to all licensees who are licensed by Teacher Standards 
and Practices Commission and restores an expedited licensing fee process that was diminished in 2017. The 
additional revenue to the Teacher Standards and Practices Commission (TSPC), from the restoration of the $200 
expedited licensing fee, is anticipated to be less than $846,320 Other Funds per biennium. This maximum 
estimate assumes that the 90-day grace period for employment will discourage licensees use of the expedited 
fee. No Other Fund expenditure limitation adjustments were deemed necessary to the TSPC 2017-19 biennium 
budget when the applicable licenses were reduced in SB 205 (2017); therefore no additional budget adjustments 
are needed to account for the restoration of the fee back to its original status.  
 
Creating oversight of the Network of Quality Teaching and Learning (NQTL), as well as adding educator networks, 
to the NQTL, is anticipated to have a minimal impact on to the Chief Education Office.  


